The Trustees of the Sigma Phi Society of Williams College at a meeting of the members of that Corporation, held on November 27, 1962 – at the Williams Club, New York City, N. Y., adopted the following resolutions relative to the Angevine Report:

RESOLVED:

THAT we have the greatest respect for the Angevine Committee and appreciate their unselfish and tireless work in preparing their report.

THAT we will urge the members of the Alpha of Massachusetts of Sigma Phi to cooperate with the President and Trustees of Williams College to further the best interests of the College.

THAT a committee be appointed by the Dean of the Sigma Phi Trustees to work with the Standing Committee in an endeavor to find a mutually satisfactory plan for making available to Williams College the real property held by the Trustees of the Sigma Phi Society of Williams College pursuant to proper legal procedure.

THAT it is the sincere hope of the Trustees that a way may be found to continue the existence of the Sigma Phi Society on the campus of Williams College, a place it has occupied for the past one hundred and twenty-eight years.

The Corporation has been advised by counsel that, if a mutually satisfactory plan is arrived at involving disposition of property held by the Corporation, the plan should be brought to the attention of the members of the Society and submitted in appropriate proceedings to a court having jurisdiction of the subject matter.